Steven Seee

From: George Voutes <george_voutes@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 2:21 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc Rep. Speakman, June

Subject: Testimony in support of H5120: Benefit Determination and Utilization Review Act

| am in support of H5120: Benefit Determination and Utilization Review Act.

This is a good bill that will help people get the care they needs, more quickly and with less
suffering. It's the right thing to do. Please bring to a vote and pass it in 2025.

George Voutes
17 Shore Road
Bristol, Rl 02809



